
 Happy Kids News  

Dear Parents, 
  

A very warm welcome to another fun year at HAPPY KIDS! 
  
Autumn Break 
The new school year is flying by and we hold our first break from 
Monday 24th October. 
 
60 Year Anniversary of Hungarian Revolution 
23rd October is a very significant national holiday in Hungary, 
especially this year as we remember 60 years since the Hungarian 
Revolution. 
Please see the following link for further details. 
 
Daylight Saving 
Please set your clocks one hour backward from Saturday evening, 
29th October.  
  
We have sent all parents important information about our school 
policies. These include items such as discipline, safety, sickness and 
accident and other important general information. Please take the 
time to read them carefully. 
  
With the alarming spread of viruses worldwide, we ask all parents 
not to bring sick children into Happy Kids! 
Please take this seriously as your healthy child could pick up an 
infection from another child! 
  
We wish to remind all parents that our front entry gate is open at 
7:58 a.m. sharp; afternoon late pick up is until 5 p.m. Please 
inform Mariann or Korn®lia, our late duty teachers when you are 
leaving with your child! Our security guard, ćkos is working at the 
Happy Kids entrance each afternoon from 3 p.m. If any other person 
is to pick up your child, please inform our office beforehand. 
  
Finally, we hope you enjoy reading the individual class activities and 
general news. Please record the important diary dates listed on the 
last page, 
  
We do look forward to a happy, successful school year and 
appreciate your confidence in entrusting the development of your 
child to Happy Kids! 
 
With best wishes,  
Suzy and Peter Jones 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Hungarian_Revolution_of_1956


 Marvellous Meerkats 

We would like to welcome all the 
parents and all our little 
Marvellous Meerkats:  
Alex, Andrija, Bassam, Dorka, 
Lujza, Lutz, Minghan, Nora, 
Sixten and Szonja! 
 

 
 
We have quite a cheerful bunch of 
lovely children! They are all doing 
really well with settling in and 
they have already begun 
participating in our activities. By 
now they have learned to follow 
our class routines and are learning 
to keep the class rules too.  
 

 
 
They really enjoy our daily circle 
time activities, participate in the 
music sessions with Milja and like 

doing art activities with Zs·fi. We 
look at and read various books 
during circle time to help their 
language development. Their big 
favourites are the following 
books: Dear Zoo, Where is my 
Teddy? Brown Bear, Brown Bear, 
Ten in the Bed and Spooky Night. 
During the first weeks of settling 
in we also discovered the gym and 
had lots of fun there as well as 
our big garden. Many brave 
children show a growing 
confidence day by day as they are 
trying these areas out. 
 

 
 
The children also began to 
recognize and learn each otherõs 
names although some of them do 
not speak their mother tongue 
yet.  
During our Music and Circle Time 
sessions we began learning new 
rhymes and singing a few songs: 
òBaa Baa Black Sheepó, óTwo 
Little Eyesó, òShake the Apple 
Treeó, òWheels on the Busó, òHead 
and Shouldersó, òRow Your Boató 
and many more. 


